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3rd March 2025 

Deputy Alan Kelly, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 4408/25  To ask the Minister for Health the date on which the new Nenagh community 
nursing home will open to residents. -Alan Kelly 

Dear Deputy Kelly,  

I refer to your correspondence dated 21st February, 2025 

No date for this initiative has been agreed at this time. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_______________________ 
IAN CARTER  
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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